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Enjoy your Winter Break! Have a nice holiday 

season. I will see you all in 2019!  

 

Biography Approval Forms are due on January 

10th. All of the directions for the biography 

report will be passed out on the 10th. If you 

want to look at the directions early, they are on 

the third grade website.  
 

There will be an assembly on January 10th. Students can 

wear spirit day shirts to school that day.  

 

THERE IS NO SCHOOL ON JANUARY 6th! 

School starts again on January 7th.  

 
In third grade we make a class book! We have been 

working hard on the book in class. It is our writing and 

drawing samples all about what we want to be when we 

grow up. The information about purchasing the book will 

come out after break.  

Next Week  
Math 

 For Saxon Math, we will begin 

learning about division. We will 

begin by learning to divide by 

2’s and 5’s. We will learn how 

to make change from $10.00 

and how to name shapes, 

angles, and diagonals. There 

will be math homework every 

night.  

For AZ Merit math we will 

learn about 2 dimensional 

shapes and shapes with equal 

areas.  

Reading    

We will read the story Urban 

Roosts from our reading 

textbooks. We will focus on 

informational texts and research 

skills. We will learn the steps of 

completing a research project. 

We will also review comparing 

and contrasting two texts that 

are about the same topic.  

The reading homework will be 

“A Tale of Two Pirates”. Be 

sure to check over the reading 

homework before it is due on 

Friday.  
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I will be scheduling conferences for any 

students receive failing grades in quarter 2.  

Third Grade Website: 

https://paintedrockthirdgrade.weebly.com/  

WEEKLY Reminders   
 Agendas need to be signed every night.  

o Three times without a signature is a detention.  

 Homework needs to be checked every night.  

o Three times without homework in a week is a detention.  

 All late works starts grading at a 65%.  

 

Parents should be checking grades online. There 

should be no surprises when report cards come out 

because grades are available 24-7. 

 

There is a PROP meeting on January 9th at 8:15.   

Quizzes/Tests  
Wednesday   Spelling Pretest  

Thursday   Phonogram Quiz  

Friday   Spelling Test 

   Math / Language Quiz 17  

 

Report Cards will go home on January 8th! 

 

Science  

For science we will be starting 

a new unit. We are going to 

learn about weather. We will 

learn about what weather is and 

how weather conditions are 

measured. Expect homework on 

Wednesday and Thursday. Be 

sure to check the homework for 

accuracy and completion.    

Language  

We will start our unit on 

punctuation. We will begin by 

learning about when to use a 

period. We will also learn about 

apostrophes and commas.  

Writing 

We will continue to work on 

our class book. 

Spalding/Spelling 

 We will be on list #16 for 

spelling. We will focus on 

reviewing all of the Spalding 

rules. We will also review 

adjectives, comparing and 

contrasting.  

 

https://paintedrockthirdgrade.weebly.com/
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